
Dr. Scott D. James Becomes Leading Physician of The Vascular Care Group, Plymouth

The Vascular Care Group (TVCG), announced the opening of a new, state-of-the-art vascular center, located in Plymouth, Mass. Scott D. James,
DO, RPVI will serve as the center’s lead vascular surgeon, bringing over two decades of experience treating a wide array of vascular conditions
in and around the Plymouth community. The Plymouth vascular care center will be TVCG’s tenth location in Massachusetts, reinforcing the
team’s commitment to the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of vascular disease in Massachusetts communities.

“Vascular care centers, like this new Plymouth facility, put the patient at the center of the care model,” said Dr. James. “For patients seeking
routine vascular care or are in need of minimally invasive, outpatient procedures, our center is focused on improving access to vascular care for
the community and putting patients at the center of high-quality, convenient care with dedicated staff who are experts in venous and vascular
disease.” With a broad range of patients, Dr. James has experience treating a variety of vascular conditions from dialysis to cosmetic vein care
to carotid artery disease.

Prior to joining The Vascular Care Group, Dr. James spent 18 years practicing at Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital - Plymouth, formerly Jordan
Hospital, where he serves as the hospital's Wound Center Medical Director. The Vascular Care Group collaborates with community hospitals
and Dr. James and his team will continue to offer around-the-clock vascular care to BID Hospital – Plymouth and continue to perform in-patient,
open surgical procedures at the hospital, if that is the best course of treatment for the patient.

“Over the past couple of years, we have seen patients neglecting important routine vascular care,” said Dr. James. “My hope is that patients will
recognize the convenience and quality of our center and seek out the necessary and, at times, lifesaving care they need. I am eager to continue
to provide the Plymouth community with access to quality vascular care at this brand-new facility, while also continuing my long-standing support
and commitment to Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital - Plymouth.”

TVCG is committed to improving the patient experience and access to vascular care by making the healthcare process more convenient in a
high-quality setting centered around patient care. Utilizing the most cutting-edge and innovative techniques, TVCG provides minimally invasive
treatments while eliminating the need to travel far for quality vascular care. Dr. James will be joined in Plymouth by nurse practitioner, Regina
Chandler.
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